
I am opposed to this gun registration bill.  You people are merely trying to advance your own agenda 
regarding guns.  For some reason you don't believe that the Bill of Rights is meant for us in this day and 
time.  It is my opinion that you have become so liberal and "progressive" that you have lost track of 
personal liberty and freedom in favor of the "good of the whole" society.  That could also be written as the 
"dumbing down of our society."  Our country is great because  of personal liberty.  By hampering that 
liberty in the area of guns, you will remove our liberty. I then fully expect that you will then mess with and 
abolish or restrict other personal liberties that we enjoy in this country.    
If you persist in this current path, and do manage to get the bill passed as it is written, and the governor 
signs it into law, I promise you that I will take my life,  my family, my business, and my money and move 
to a state that values liberty more than this one.  The only people who will be left after all the people who 
have the ability to think for themselves and read the writing on the wall move away will be those 'sheeple' 
that can't or won't think for themselves.  We productive people will just leave.  We have the wealth and 
the intelligence to fight against your particular brand of stupidity, or at least leave when the liberals 
become too oppressive.   
I therefore urge all who are involved in this decision to take a stance against this gun registration bill.  It is 
against all that this country stands for and is draconian in its scope.   
Sincerely,  
 
Ross E Sanford DMD 
 


